

March 21st, 2023

Montessori Preschool Program Goal

Dear Families and Community Members,

We are sharing with you some exciting news from our recent school board work session. The TRM board of directors has set a goal to add a PreK early childhood program to Three Rivers Montessori Charter School in the fall of the 2024-2025 school year (ages 3-6).

Providing this early childhood education program aligns with our district's commitment to offering traditional mixed age classroom groupings based on the authentic Montessori approach. We are excited to see the positive impact it will have on our students.

Over the next year, we will be working diligently to develop the program, find the right staff, secure the proper funding and make final decisions on when we're opening if we meet our goals.

Thank you for your ongoing support of our school and our students. We look forward to sharing more information about this exciting new program in the future.

Sincerely,

TRM Board of Directors

Chris Castagneri - School Board Chair Tim Eilrich - School Board Treasurer Amanda Johnston - School Board Secretary Angie Johnson - Parent Member at Large Shanny Snyder - Teacher Member at Large Rose Bleymeyer - Teacher Member at Large